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  10-Fold Origami Peter Engel,2012-02-21 Make
impressive origami projects in just 10 steps with
this beautiful and easy origami book. 10-Fold
Origami features a completely original take on a
very classic subject in this papercraft book,
which features beautiful full-colored
illustrations and easy-to-follow diagrams for 26
wide-ranging origami models. This origami book
includes: 96 page, full-color origami book 26
original origami projects Easy-to-follow
directions Helpful diagrams and photographs Paper
folding basics and tips A difficulty rating is
assigned to each paper crafts project, so you
choose how advanced your next piece will be. For a
rewarding craft that calms the spirit and sharpens
the mind, look no further than 10-fold Origami.
Origami projects include: Pinwheel Sunny Side Up
Picture Frame Wedding Ring Goose and Golden Egg
  Origami for Beginners Florence Temko,2012-06-05
Make simple and fun paper craft models with this
easy origami book! World renowned origami author
and expert Florence Temko brings you Origami for
Beginners, a her collection of her most simple and
user-friendly designs. Experience the thrill of
creating delightful origami objects from a single
sheet of paper. Develop your creativity. Enhance
your dexterity. Origami for Beginners teaches you
how to make over forty simple-to-fold origami
objects—from jumping mice to adorable kittens to
beautiful Christmas ornaments and greeting cards.
Origami is an ideal activity for children since
paper folding develops dexterity and creativity.
Origami is also a craft based on a few fundamental
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3D folding techniques, so Origami for Beginners is
a useful starting point for fans of all ages and
abilities. Although this book is aimed at origami
beginners, it contains projects suitable for
origami fans of all ages and abilities and is the
perfect book for all those who enjoy making things
with their hands. This origami book contains: 32
page, full-color book 36 fun origami projects
Step-by-step directions Colorful diagrams and
pictures Use it to craft eye-catching origami for
your friends, to beautify your home—or as a
wonderful gift for paper craft lovers. All of the
folds are simple enough to be origami-for-kids
projects and are a great way to learn origami.
None of the projects require paint or glue so just
grab some origami paper and start folding right
away! Origami projects include: Diamond Base
Pirate's Hat Tropical Fish Skyscraper Layered Card
Sunburst And many more…
  Origami Art Michael G. Lafosse,Richard L.
Alexander,2012-01-17 Fold advanced origami
projects with this beautiful origami book. From
the Origamido Studio, world renowned origami
artists Michael G. LaFosse and Richard L.
Alexander introduce a unique collection of origami
paper craft projects. Origami Art features folding
instructions for complex 3D origami models. These
featured origami projects will amaze and astound
paper folders with their intricate and lifelike
qualities. Also featured within this origami book
are articles on paper selection and preparation
for each project, advanced techniques, such as
wetfolding and compound origami plant design and
construction. LaFosse and Alexander embrace every
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aspect of this fascinating art form and present it
brilliantly for advanced paper folders and the
artist in us all. While knowledge of some basic
folds are needed, the clear, expert instructions
allow readers to learn origami at a very high
level, without requiring a great deal of previous
origami knowledge or experience. This origami book
contains: 144 pages of full-color Advanced origami
folding techniques and tips Clear, step-by-step
instructions 15 signature origami projects If
you're eager to dive into a premium collection of
challenging origami designs, then this exciting
paper folding guide is for you! LaFosse's expert
instructions will step you through the creation of
origami masterpieces that are beautiful to behold
and make wonderful gifts. Origami art projects
include: American Alligator Pond Turtles Monk Seal
Malaysian Birdwing Butterfly Munich Orchid And
many more…
  LaFosse & Alexander's Essential Book of Origami
Michael G. LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2016-10-04
This comprehensive origami book covers all the
essentials needed to start folding beautiful
projects right away. World-renowned origami
artists Michael G. LaFosse and Richard L.
Alexander share their wisdom and expertise in this
complete introduction to the world of origami
paper folding. Beginning origami folders can
progress through 16 step-by-step lessons, each
with an accompanying downloadable video lesson.
Each lesson features a project that's been
selected to encourage development of origami
folding techniques in a highly enjoyable way. Most
of the projects are original, never seen before in
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print. In addition to presenting invaluable
information about how to select your origami
papers, how to preserve and display your origami
creations, and even how to begin selling origami
commercially—this origami book also presents the
authors' original philosophy of the paper folder's
art. This indispensable origami book provides an
understanding of how to: Comprehend the folding
properties and limitations of various papers Dance
with the Paper which means folding in the air
instead of on a table Design your own original
origami models Wet-fold paper money Make duo-sided
paper by back-coating Prepare papers with
pearlescent and lustrous paints for scintillating
effects Pre-paint and wet-fold watercolor paper
Understand how the paper's grain impacts fold
placement during wet-folding Fold multi-piece
modular compositions
  Japanese Origami Kit for Kids Ebook Michael G.
LaFosse,2017-05-23 Kids will love to fold classic
origami projects and learn about Japanese culture
with this easy origami kit. Origami, the ancient
Japanese method of folding paper into 3D objects,
is an exciting way for kids to expand their
knowledge of the world. Renowned origami author
Michael G. LaFosse has designed these paper
folding projects specifically to introduce kids to
the joys of origami while also learning about
Japanese culture. The simple, easy-to-follow
origami book in this kit teaches kids how to make
traditional Japanese Good-Luck Boxes, Lotus
Blossoms, Koi Fish, Cranes and many other models
while learning this traditional Japanese craft!
The 12 projects range from simple to slightly
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challenging—perfect for all children of ages and
skill levels from beginning to intermediate. The
beautiful designs are simple to create and fun to
play with or display. This origami for kids kit
contains: 48-page, full-color book Clear step-by-
step instructions 12 origami projects 72 double-
sided origami papers in 12 different patterns and
colors 20 practice dollar bills
  Simple Origami Airplanes Andrew Dewar,2007-10-15
Fold and fly your own realistic paper airplanes
with this easy origami book and folding papers.
Simple Origami Airplanes presents a collection of
realistic origami paper airplanes from well-known
author and paper aviation expert Andrew Dewar.
Dewar has spent decades perfecting the art of
folding easy paper airplanes that both look great
and fly well. Simple Origami Airplanes features
models with sturdy wings and fuselages—these
designs are so perfectly balanced that a gentle
throw results in amazing flights, time after time.
All the origami projects are designed to be simple
enough to be considered origami-for-kids projects,
and can be assembled by beginning origami folders.
Paper airplanes are a great way for children to
learn origami and gain an interest and
appreciation for this fascinating art form. The
flashy folding papers already have plane images
printed on them, making the finished origami
planes look as awesome as they fly. This origami
book contains: Full-colored origami assembly book
Step-by-step instructions and diagrams 16 original
design projects for planes 60 two-sided origami
folding papers A variety of colors with printed
fold lines Fun and accessible for both the paper
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crafts novice and the more season paper folder,
this wonderfully giftable origami book gets you
started right away and is a great value. The pre-
colored origami paper is ready to fold—No scissors
or glue required! Origami airplane projects
include: Flying Wing Beta Jet Kraken Interceptor
Shark's Tooth And many more…
  Advanced Origami Michael G. LaFosse,2012-09-04
Take your paper folding to an advanced level with
this user-friendly origami book. From shimmering
hummingbirds to magnificent bats, from a stunning
panther mask to graceful sea turtles, Michael G.
LaFosse's complex and beautiful origami projects
are well known around the world. Focusing on
models from nature, Advanced Origami provides
unparalleled instruction on how to create master-
class level 3D origami paper folding projects. The
origami designs are challenging—they require some
folding experience—but the results are more
origami art than craft. Paper folders will create
projects that can be displayed or given as gifts.
Sophisticated origami or paper crafts fans will
appreciate the unique origami designs along with
complete detailed instructions and easy-to-follow
color photos and diagrams. Advanced Origami also
features information on paper selection and
preparation, advance techniques such as wet
folding and making your own paper. This origami
book contains: 128 page, full-color book 15
original and challenging projects Step-by-step
instructions Colorful diagrams and photographs
Advanced techniques and tips In recent years
origami has evolved beyond simple folding and
creasing into a true art form akin to sculpture.
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For those seeking to learn origami at such a
level, Advanced Origami provides all the essential
information and techniques. Soon you will be able
to design and fold your own origami sculptures!
Origami projects include: North American Cardinal
Koi Fish Origamido Butterfly Pond Frog And many
more…
  Origami Toys Florence Temko,2012-12-11 Fold all
kinds of toys our of paper with this fun and easy
origami book. With easy directions and 22 origami
projects kids and parents alike will love this
paper folding book. If you have ever folded a
paper airplane you have already tried origami.
Origami is the craft of folding a piece of paper
into a recognizable object, using only your hands,
which is exactly how you made the airplane. Many
people are fascinated with origami and find it to
be a relaxing, yet challenging hobby. Origami Toys
contains a lot of practical information,
including: Step-by-step instructions How to make
unique decorations How to create new designs How
to use different papers How to teach origami How
to use origami as an educational tool Origami toy
projects include: Monster Mask Jumping Mouse
Fortune Teller Dollhouse Gum Wrapper Chain
Football Game And many more!
  Origami Florence Sakade,1958
  Origami Activities for Kids Michael G.
LaFosse,2018-10-02 Turn sheets of paper into
exciting 3D flowers, animals and accessories--no
previous origami experience necessary! Origami,
the Japanese art of folding paper, is not just a
great craft activity--it's an exciting way to
expand your imagination. Children will have many
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hours of fun folding the easy origami projects in
this book and learning about the surprising art of
paper folding. This origami book for kids has been
revised and reformatted; geared specifically to
8-12 year olds, it is an introduction to Japanese
culture and crafts. With full-color photos, step-
by-step instructions, and 8 sheets of downloadable
origami paper, beginning folders can master the
straightforward designs. The 19 origami projects
include: Lotus Flower Japanese Fan Chopstick
Wrapper Dollar-Bill Dragon Chinese Zodiac
Traditional Crane Japanese Daruma Doll And many
more… Learning how to fold two-dimensional paper
squares into three-dimensional objects is not only
fun, but helps develop hand-eye coordination and
spatial skills by engaging a child's whole brain.
Each paper model explores an important aspects of
Asian culture--creating an appreciation and
awareness of cultural differences in children.
  Super-Easy Origami Duy Nguyen,2005 Describes and
illustrates the basic folds of origami, and
features step-by-step instructions for eighteen
simple origami projects. Includes a packet of
paper.
  Geometric Origami Mini Kit Michael G.
LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2014-11-25 This
compact origami kit contains everything you need
to create beautiful, geometric origami sculptures.
Art and math intertwine in exciting and complex
new ways in Geometric Origami Kit. World renowned
origami artists Michael G. LaFosse and Richard L.
Alexander bring you this paper craft kit where
folding a piece of paper creates a new and
wondrous origami object. In Geometric Origami, the
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initial folds are easily created, but once the
basic building blocks are ready, the intricate
combining of these pieces form new geometric
origami sculptures that interlock into
interchangeable origami puzzles. Ideal for
demonstrating the sophistication and wonder of
geometry, they can also be great conversation
starting decorations for the home or office. This
kit and downloadable video provide the beginning
folder with a series of fun, modular origami
projects that represent a wide variety of subjects
and techniques. This origami kit includes: Full-
color 32-page book Step-by-step instructions and
easy-to-follow diagrams Downloadable video
tutorials At a glance, Geometric Origami may seem
too difficult to attempt, but once the methods are
broken down and explained they are quite simple
and can be completed by children and or beginning
origami students. The intricate, multi-paper
origami sculptures will put your paper folding
skills on a whole new level and are excellent for
use in the classroom, for art, math or geometry
investigations. Origami projects include:
Harlequin Cube Chevron Pinwheel Dazzle Star
Hedgehog Dado Stellated Octahedron
  Essential Origami Steve Biddle,Megumi
Biddle,1991-05-15 Provides instructions for ten
base folds and numerous variations to create
traditional and contemporary origami models,
including animals, flowers, toys, boxes, and
decorations.
  Mind-Blowing Modular Origami Byriah
Loper,2016-10-11 Modular origami is the latest
craze in paper folding! These three-dimensional
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models are created from a number of small pieces
of paper that are easily folded and then cleverly
fit together to form a spectacular shape. They
range from paper polyhedra to bristling buckyballs
that are reminiscent of sea urchins—to ornate
flower-like spheres. Each piece of paper is held
by the tension of the other papers—demonstrating
the remarkable hidden properties of paper, which
is at the same time flexible but also strong!
Author Byriah Loper has been creating modular
origami sculptures for just five years, but in
that time, he's pushed the upper limits of the art
form with some of the largest, most complex
geometric paper constructions ever assembled.
While many geo-modular origami artists focus on
creating dense floral spheres, Byriah has
pioneered the open, linear wire frame approach,
which results in a very complex-looking model that
reveals the interior of its form. He exhibits his
sculptures annually at the Origami USA convention
in New York, and was recently a featured artist at
the Surface to Structure exhibition at the Cooper
Union gallery in the East Village. A great way to
learn origami, the easy-to-follow diagrams and
step-by-step instructions in this book show you
how to fold the paper components and then assemble
them to create 22 incredible models. Each model is
a new challenge, and the paper sculptures you
create look fantastic on your desk or shelf!
  Origami for All Ioana Stoian,2013-05 Origami for
all presents a unique introduction to the ancient
art of paper folding. Featuring 16 original and
exciting projects with clear step-by-step
illustrations, this book is suitable for both
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beginners and experienced origami enthusiasts.
  Origami for Busy People Marcia Joy
Miller,2014-05-20 Make quick and easy origami
projects with this origami book with tear-out
folding paper. Origami for Busy People is the
first origami book for people who love to fold
paper for fun and relaxation but have trouble
finding the time in their busy day for it. The
bright, high-quality folding paper in the book
makes it like an origami kit—You won't have to buy
new folding paper anytime soon! This origami book
contains: 96 page, full-color booklet Introduction
and guide to paper folding techniques Step-by-step
instructions and diagrams 27 fun-to-do projects
48, two-sided perforated folding sheets Dozens of
different colors and patterns These fun folds are
a great way to learn origami and can be used to
decorate your cubicle, to create something to give
to friends and family at the end of the day, to
show to colleagues at the water cooler or just to
use as conversational ice-breakers or as a form of
mental relaxation. The ease of the folds makes it
a great origami-for-kids book but the projects are
interesting enough for adult beginner origami
enthusiasts. Origami projects include Jack-
O'Lantern Seahorse Noisemaker Topsy-Turvy And many
more…
  Origami Florence Sakade,1988 A great
introductory book to the wonderful Japanese art of
paper-folding
  Modular Origami Paper Pack Michael G.
LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2014-11-18 This paper
pack contains 350 sheets of high-quality origami
paper printed in 14 different colorful patterns.
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Modular origami is the art and technique of
folding multiple sheets of paper and then
combining and interlocking them to create a larger
composite geometric model—the results are truly
astounding! This origami paper pack includes: 350
sheets of high-quality origami paper A variety of
sizes, colors and attractive designs A full-color
instructional booklet Instructions for 6 easy
origami projects Clear step-by-step instruction
Easy-to-follow diagrams The individual modules are
folded separately and then assembled to form
larger constructions typically by inserting tabs
into specially created pockets. Friction and
tension between the tabs and pockets hold the
models together so no scissors or glue are
required—folders can start right immediately after
opening the box! Modular Origami Paper Pack is
great for any modular paper folder and for those
who want to get started in crafting these eye-
catching geometric origami models.
  Amazing Origami Tuttle Publishing,2012-10-10
Origami paper with stunning Japanese traditional
prints and fun and simple folding instructions!
Amazing Origami is designed for origami paper
folders of all ages and all skill levels—from
novices up to more experienced folders. It
provides everything you need to create exciting
and original origami art. The gorgeous folding
papers feature delicate patterns with gold
detailing, recalling the one-of-a-kind traditional
designs used in the Japanese kimono fabrics from a
bygone era. This origami ebook contains: A full-
colored 64-page booklet Clear step-by-step
instruction and diagrams 17 fun-to-do projects
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Downloadable folding sheets One of the wonderful
aspects of origami is it's simplicity. The paper
folder needs nothing more than something to
fold—no glue, no tape, no string or wire—just a
piece of paper! Though the materials are simple,
origami exemplifies the ability of the human mind
to solve problems and create beautiful harmony.
Origami is relaxing and peaceful, but it is also
fun and exciting to discover new ways to fold
paper. With Amazing Origami's simple instructions,
origami beginners will be able to get started
immediately. With the beautiful, Japanese origami
paper, experienced paper folders can create unique
origami art. Origami projects include: Luna Moth
Tortoise Carp Leaf Peacock Butterfly Koi Chinese
Pinwheel And many more…
  The World of Origami Isao Honda,1965
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